



ONE REGION MOVING FORWARD TOGETHER

Serving Georgetown, Horry, and Williamsburg Counties

Meeting Summary Rural Technical Committee Friday May 29, 2020 Virtual Vote

Due to the COVID pandemic, the RTC meeting had to be conducted via a virtual meeting. All members of the committee did not have access to the same meeting platforms. In order to reach all members, the committee voted on the agenda item through an email response.

Members that Submitted Votes:

Elizabeth Tucker, WRCOG
Kevin Parks, Coast RTA
Stacey Johnson, SCDOT
Joey Skipper, SCDOT
Andy Markunas, Horry County
Zella Major, Williamsburg County
Ray Funnye, Georgetown County
John Gardner, Town of Aynor
Mayor Willie Brown, Town of Stuckey
Alvin Chambers, Town of Kingstree
Sandra Mouzon, Town of Lane
Mary Catherine Hyman, City of Conway

Request for Vote – On May 22, 2020, Ms. Tucker emailed the committee members a request for an email vote to approve/not approve the Section 5310 Rural application ranking recommendations. The RTC recommendation will go to the Board for their approval, and their recommendation will be submitted to SCDOT for final approval. Ms. Tucker attached the Agenda Item and asked the committee members to review the ranking recommendation, and to please respond with "Approve" or "Not Approve".

One June 2, 2020, Ms. Tucker followed up with an email to inform the committee that a quorum was reach with 12 votes received. The ranking recommendation was approved with 12 votes to "Approve" and 0 votes to "Not Approve".

All email correspondence regarding this RTC vote has been saved and is available for review.